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Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of the GCSE Summer Examination series, | would like to take this
opportunity to sincerely thank you for your continued support throughout the exam period.

On Wednesday, we were delighted to host a wonderful Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly, celebrating the
end of an important chapter in our students’ lives. It was a joyful and emotional occasion, as we
looked back over the past five years at Alsop through photographs and listened to heartfelt
speeches from key members of staff. The event brought plenty of laughter and a few tears, for
both staff and students alike!

| would also like to take a moment to formally congratulate Year 11 on their outstanding approach
to this year and in particular the examination period. Their impressive ability, hard work,
dedication, and resilience have been exemplary. They have truly embodied the values we hold dear
at Alsop High School and we are incredibly proud of each and every one of them.

Our next key event is the Year 11 Prom on Friday 4th July. For those students attending | hope you
have a fabulous time and | cannot wait to see you all in your prom wear!

Looking ahead, the GCSE results day is on Thursday 21st August. | will write to you closer to the
event with the arrangements for the day. Any student who is unable to attend on the day and
would like to have their results emailed or have another adult collect their results on their behalf,
can you please contact the schools exams officer on c.taylor@ahs.omegamat.co.uk and she will
assist you with this request.

We look forward to celebrating their results with you in August.
Thank you once again for your support.

Kind Regards,
Y Brane

Miss N Bruns
Vice Principal
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